
 

 

 

 

 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
 

                                                               8th May 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are writing to inform you that our trip to Manor Farm Country Park, Botley will take place on 

Tuesday, 5th June.  This is a wonderful way to bring to life the work we will be doing in history on 

Victorian schools.    Throughout the day the children will take part in a variety of activities led by the 

staff at the Farm, including a real Victorian school lesson and domestic life in the farmhouse. 

 

We feel it would make the experience extra special for the children if they are able to dress in period 

costume for the day. The children will, however, require sensible footwear for walking around the 

farmyard, and waterproofs dependent on the weather. 

 

The cost of the trip is £14.00 per child.  All our day visits are non-profit making. Although contributions 

to school trips are voluntary if insufficient contributions are received unfortunately the trip maybe 

cancelled.  

 

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at approximately 9.30am and returning by about 3.00pm. 

Every child is entitled to have a school packed lunch. This will be made up of a fruit drink, 50/50 bread 

sandwich consisting of cheese, cake, vegetable sticks and a piece of fruit. If you would prefer to provide 

your child with a packed lunch from home on this day, this needs to be completely disposable, please 

could you let the school office know to ensure the kitchen only prepares the correct number of lunches 

so there is no waste of food.   
 

Their normal daily fruit will be eaten on arrival at the Farm, but please provide a disposable water 

bottle. 

 

Please could you fill in the reply slip attached and return it to school via your class teacher, in a sealed 

envelope clearly marked with your child’s name and “Manor Farm” by Monday, 21st May 2018 

 

If you have any queries regarding the trip please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

B Brown 

A Head  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Swanmore C E (Aided) Primary School 

Y1 Visit to Manor  Farm  Country Park on Tuesday, 5th June 2018  

 

 

Child’s Name ................................................................................... Class ............................................................. 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the above visit, and enclose £14.00. 

 

 

My child will bring a packed lunch from home Yes / No  

       (If you have selected No your child will be provided with a packed lunch from school)  

 

 

 

Signed (parent) ........................................................................... Date ................................................................. 


